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From: Les Boonekamp <lesboonekamp@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 6:16 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear sir,

It would be unwise for you to change the regulation to 10:1 because you'll simply put people out of
business if they don't go outside the USA. Think about what you're doing!! If you hate free
enterprize, well you're on the right track, because you're not helping anyone.

Cheers,

Leslie Boonekamp

Windows Live: Friends get your Flickr, Yelp, and Digg updates when they e-mail you.




